Happy New Year to all Journey Families,					Jan. 8, 2024

We hope you all had a restful, relaxing holiday and the students are ready to return to the regular routines in the new year.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our coaches, our staff, our PAC, and all our parents for getting involved and helping us create a safe, welcoming, fun environment for all our students. We look forward to creating many more opportunities and memories for our Journey Community.

As we start 2025, we will continue to encourage expected student behaviours and will continue to develop our vision and values for Journey Middle School. On Tuesday morning, we held an assembly for the grade 8 students in block 2 and the grade 7s in block 3. We welcomed the students back, acknowledged the amazing opportunities they have at Journey and reviewed our procedures and expectations. We will be having our grade 6 assembly on Thursday morning during first block. 

Please watch for upcoming information regarding Grade 8 transition to EMCS, 2025-26 registration and school change requests, 2025-26 registration for Band, Late French Immersion, and Hockey Academy.

Colder weather on the way
Please have your child dress for the cold, wet weather. We will continue to have students outside during the breaks, so it would be good to have them stay dry for the afternoon classes. Our library is open every day, we have several clubs occurring during the breaks and students are welcome to sit inside if they are participating in the breakfast and lunch program.  We are also very fortunate to have some under cover areas around the school.

Message from the PAC
1. WEST COAST SEED FOR SALE - Starting Wednesday, January 16th
The popular and high quality seed company West Coast Seeds will be partnering with us in a fundraiser towards school activities. Order forms and more information will be coming home next week. 

2. PAC FUN LUNCHES - Munchalunch.com
The Winter Session is now open for ordering. We are offering Subway and Panago Pizza. 
Order and pay through munchalunch.com
Fri. Jan. 24th - Subway (deadline for orders Sun. Jan. 19th)
Fri. Feb. 7th - Panago Pizza  (deadline for orders Sun. Feb. 2nd)
Fri. Feb. 21st - Subway  (deadline for orders Sun. Feb. 16th)
Fri. Mar. 7th - Panago Pizza  (deadline for orders Sun. Mar. 2nd)

3. Our next PAC meeting will be Tuesday, January 14th, 7pm at the Journey library. Everyone Welcome! 

Follow us on facebook: Journey Middle School PAC & Parents

A reminder of a few dates to mark in your calendars:  
Black Excellence Day 2024 – Wednesday, January 15
Non-Instructional Day (no school) – Friday, February 14
Family Day (no school) – Monday, February 17
Last day before Spring Break – Friday, March 14
First day back after Spring Break – Monday, March 31

Darren Russell		Kelly Dvorak
Principal			Vice- Principal			
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We acknowledge the traditional territories of the Coast Salish: T'Sou-ke Nation and Sc'ianew Nation and Nuu-chah-nulth: Pacheedaht Nation. We also recognize some of our schools reside on the traditional territory of the Esquimalt Nation and Songhees Nation.
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